
Government of Pakistan 
Finance Division 

(Services-II Section) 
*** 

F.No.2(5)S-I/2014-15 	 Islamabad, the 18th  March, 2025. 

From:- 	Section Officer (Services-II), 
Finance Division 
Islamabad.  

To:- 	Assistant Director, 
(IT & Monitoring) PPRA, 
Islamabad.  

SUBJECT: CANCELLATION OF TENDER FOR HIRING OF CANTEEN SERVICES AT 
Q-BLOCK, PAK SECRETARIAT, ISLAMABAD.  

Sir, 
I am directed to refer to the subject noted above and say that the Finance 

Division initiated tender process for hiring of canteen services at Q-Block, Pak Secretariat 

with publishing the Tender Notice in the print media and uploading on website of the 

PPRA on 13-12-2024.  The technical proposals of the bids received were opened on 
06-01-2026.  However, the competition was not found healthy as only three bids were 

received. Keeping this fact in view, the financial proposals were not opened. 

2. 	Now, with the approval of the competent authority it has been decided to 

cancel the tender of hiring of canteen services at Q-Block. It is, therefore, requested to 

upload the cancellation of above mentioned tender on priority basis so as the process 

could be initiated afresh. 

- 

ga IP 

(AkAllikt,khan Khaftak) 
Section iv icer (Services-II) 

Copy to:: 

Web Master (IT), Finance Division, Islamabad. 
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